
Introduction 
The past week has been a joyful celebration of the festive season, showcasing the incredible talents and community 
spirit of our school. Our nativity performances were nothing short of magical, reminding us all of the wonder and 
innocence of this special time of year. A huge thank you to the staff and children for their hard work in bringing these 
performances to life. 
We also enjoyed the highly anticipated Springwood’s Got Talent show, brilliantly organised and led by our school 
council. The creativity, confidence, and enthusiasm displayed by our children were truly inspiring. It was a joy to see 
so many of our pupils shining on stage and supporting one another. 
Our Christmas Fair, organised by the dedicated Friends of Springwood Heath (FOSH), was another highlight of the 
week. It was wonderful to see so many families come together to enjoy the festivities. The Santa’s Grotto was a 
particular hit, bringing smiles to all the children who visited. I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to FOSH for their 
hard work and commitment in making the event such a success. Your efforts in pulling everything together are greatly 
appreciated by everyone in our school community. 
As we head into the Christmas break, I encourage everyone to focus on what truly matters. It’s not about the presents 
or gifts but the quality time spent with loved ones and the memories we create together. These are the moments that 
our children will treasure most. 
I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Enjoy this special time with your families, and we look 
forward to welcoming you back for the spring term, rested and ready for more learning and fun. 

     

    Mrs Costello 

Headteacher 
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Extra-Curricular Clubs – Spring Term 

Bookings are now open on Arbor. Please book before we return in January. 

 

 Dates for the Diary 

Date Event 

Monday 6th January School INSET Day – closed for children 

Tuesday 7th January  School reopens 8.50am for Spring term  

Wednesday 15th-Friday 17th 

January 

Y6 Residential to Manor Adventure 

Thursday 30th January Year 1 and 2 New Age Kurling Competition 

Monday 3rd February- Friday 

7th February 

Art Festival Week 

Wednesday 5th February Y2 Class Assembly 9AM – Y2 parents invited 

Thursday 13th February Y3 Dodgeball Competition  

Friday 14th February  Feel Good Friday - 

Valentines/Kindness/Gratitude 

Friday 14th February  School closes for half term 

Monday 24th February  School reopens for Spring 2 

Friday 21st February Anti-Bullying - Odd Socks Day 

 


